INVITATION TO BID

Sealed Proposals for the construction of “2022 Water Main Replacement for the Village of Homer,
Nebraska,” will be received by the Village Clerk at 110 John St., Homer, Nebraska until 2:00 p.m. on the
10th day of November 2022, and will be read aloud at the regular meeting of the board of trustees on
November 10, 2022 at 6:00pm.
The work is generally described as follows:
Village of Homer Water Main Replacement
Proposals will be taken for said construction work noted as Village of Homer Water Main Replacement.
Contractor proposals will only be accepted in total project cost only.
Copies of the Village of Homer Sidewalk Improvements work specifications are on file with the Village of
Homer for examination by bidders.
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